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May 12. 2009
Peter Frei

101 Maybrook Road
Holland, MA 01521

Re: Public Records Request

Dear Mr. Frei:

Please be advised that the Massachusetts Department of State Police (“Department™) has
reviewed your public records request, dated April 24, 2009. Specifically, you have requested a
copy of the State Police report regarding an alleged larceny that occurred a: the Holland Police
department sometime between 2001 — 2003.

Upon review of your request, the Department hereby denies your request. Pursuant to G.
L.c. 4,87 cl. 26(f), records are exempt from public disclosure that are “investigatory materials
necessartly compiled out of the public view by law enforcement or other investigatory officials
the disclosure of which materials would probably so prejudice the possibility of effective law
enforcement that such disclosure would not be in the public interest.”

You have the right to appeal the denial of your request to the Supervisor of Public
Records, Office of the Secretary of the Commonwealth, One Ashburton Place, Boston, MA

Sincerely,




